
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
> From: John_Blazier@nfta.com [mailto:John_Blazier@nfta.com] 
> Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2003 9:08 AM 
> To: Jeff Belt 
> Subject: RE: Disclaimer length 
> 
> 
> Thank you!  I am getting plenty of positive feedback on our web 
site. 
> The contractors love it (one proudly declared that he didn't need a 
> hard-copy because he got his online and it was the first online 
offering 
> that actually worked properly) and our design consultants are 
impressed 
> too.  We are now including our online plan holders with our list of 
> traditional plan holders.  Harold is already excited about the 
possibility 
> of taking bids online in the future. 
> This was a really good idea and the excitement is building!  We 
appreciate 
> you and your staff's hard work (please let them know). 
> By the way when do we need to renew our software subscriptions? 
> 
> John H. Blazier 
> CAD Specialist 
> 181 Ellicott St. 
> Buffalo, NY 14203 
> 716-855-7649 
 
 
 
 



 

 


